
MEDIA RELEASE                                                           5 May 2023

Councils must reject gender neutrality
FamilyVoice Australia firmly rejects a State Parliament move to impose gender-neutrality 
on local councils.
 
“We urge local councils to reject the imposition of gender-neutrality on their by-laws, and 
instead concentrate on minimising bureaucracy and lowering rates,” said FamilyVoice 
gender spokesman David d’Lima.
 
“State Parliament has no business imposing woke culture on anyone, including its own 
standing orders,” he said.
 
“Our legislators must have higher priorities to address without wasting time on politically-
correct agendas that just make more work for administrators that must be funded by the 
long-suffering tax-payer.”
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